9th July 2012
Mr. Phil Hogan
Minister for the Environment Community & Local Government,
Custom House,
Dublin 1

Re Introduction of Property Tax
Dear Mr. Hogan,
Please see below details of a motion recently passed by the members of Longford Co. Council.
The following Notice of Motion was proposed by Councillor T. Victory and seconded by Councillor D. Glennon  -

“In relation to the introduction of the new property tax on houses by the Minister for the Environment, Community and Local Government, Longford County Council proposes that property owners are credited with a reduction in their fee on receipted evidence of disposing their waste.”

It was agreed that a letter be forwarded to the following -

· Minister for the Environment, Community and Local Government 

· Association of County and City Councils. 

· All local authorities. 

I would be obliged if the relief sought could be considered as part of the 2013 budget process.

Yours sincerely
________________________
Barry Lynch
Head of Finance & IT
Cc Association of County & City Councils

       All Local Authorities.

